Dear fellow laborers, May-August 2025

First, we would like to thank the Lord for allowing us to do His work. Next, we would like to thank
all of you who labor with us. Whether it be by supporting us financially, or by praying for us. We
sincerely thank you. We could not do this without your help. While we are confident that the work
we are doing is God’s will; it is still a great comfort to know that we have your support.

God is so good! | hope | never take for granted the fact that God allows me to be present when
He does things. Jesus said in John 15:5, “without me ye can do nothing”. We want to give God
all the glory for everything He has done.

We have much to thank God for in our men’s facilities. Our Bible study classes have been well
attended, and it is a joy to see men mature in the Lord and in turn help new believers. Our visits
to the segregated units in Tennessee have been very fruitful. We have two men saved in the
lockdown units in the past two months. We have also seen God save men in our church
services.

In our last prayer letter, we announced that God had opened the door for us to begin working in
the women'’s facilities. | am blown away at what the Lord is doing with our women! God has
allowed us to begin a Bible study in our facility in Georgia. God has been moving in our church
services in both Tennessee and Georgia in an unusual way. | wish | could put it into words but let
me just say WOW. | stand amazed at what God is doing.

Please help us pray for open doors to present the ministry. We are around 30% of our needed
support. Pray God fill our calendar for 2026.

In Christ’s service,

Jason and Stacy Chambers

Prison update: Coffee County jail in AL. 8 saved, Escambia County jail 11 saved (4 women),
Santa Rosa County Jail in FL. 19 saved, St. Clair Cl in AL. 27 saved, Bledsoe Cl in TN. 6 saved,
Livsay Cl in SC. 1 saved, Montgomery County jail in OH. 30 saved, LCI in OH. 2 saved, Butler
County jail in OH. 2 saved, Blacks Bluff prison in GA. 2 saved, McRae Women'’s facility in GA. 6
saved.
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